
From: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
To: Peter Gosselinpeterggosselin@gmail.com

Date: 1/6/2017 8:49:29 PM
Subject: Re: From Peter Gosselin with Toner Invitation letter for Governor Haley

Got it Peter, I'll try to get you an answer as soon as possible. 


On Jan 6, 2017, at 7:30 PM, Peter Gosselin <peterggosselin@gmail.com> wrote:


     CHANEY: Just checking to make sure that you received the email below with two 
attachments yesterday. If you could let me know that you got it and can open the attachments, 
that would be huge. Please pass the attachments along to whomever is the appropriate person 
on the Governor's staff. 
     Best and thanks -- Peter Gosselin 

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Peter Gosselin <peterggosselin@gmail.com>
Date: Thu, Jan 5, 2017 at 3:25 PM

Subject: From Peter Gosselin with Toner Invitation letter for Governor Haley

To: chaneyadams@gov.sc.gov

       CHANEY: Attached please find two documents, a letter to Governor Haley inviting her to be 
the keynote speaker at the March 27th Toner Prize Celebration in Washington and a fact sheet. I 
would appreciate your confirming that you've received both and can open them without trouble.
        As I say in the letter, the prize and event are part of a program that the kids and I helped 
establish in Robin's honor at her alma mater, Syracuse University. If Governor Haley and her 
staff decide that she will accept this speaking engagement, I would appreciate you letting me 
know so that I can get Syracuse University Chancellor and President Kent Syverud and 
Newhouse School of Public Communications Dean Lorraine Branham to send a formal 
University invitation.
       Concerning timing, I would deeply, deeply appreciate a decision by the week of Jan. 23rd. 
I'm painfully aware that this will be less than a week into the new administration and all the sticks 
will be up in the air. But I'm going to need to put down a substantial deposit on the event space 
at the Center for Strategic and International Studies in Washington, and I need to know where I 
stand as far as a keynoter. I may be able to stall the Center staff until the beginning of following 
week, but certainly no longer. Anything you can do for me on this score will be hugely 
appreciated. 
        Again, my contacts are this email or C: 202-251-3945 or LL: 202-363-6903. 
       Best, and thank you -- Peter Gosselin 
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<Govenor Haley Invitation 01-05-17.pdf>

<Toner Program Fact Sheet 01_05_17.pdf>


